

### Go By Bike Week

- Blake says the city is probably looking for volunteers, if anyone is interested to man a tent, let him know and he can email Kathy from the city
- We're also setting up a tent on June 3rd for Hat's Off Day, looking for volunteers

### Technical issues:

- The Google Meets link on the committee invite is the old/wrong meet/zoom link, need to update it.
  - There also may be 2 different links? Should only do 1
  - Actually probably just Julian's own technical issue

### Infrastructure Lead

- Jasper elected as Infrastructure Lead

### Hat's Off Day:

Location is Madison and Hastings

Hopefully HUB has a tent we can use, if not then Jasper has one

Jasper would need help in transporting the tent

June 3rd, Saturday, 9:30-12:30, 12:30-4

- Need to ask HUB about tents and Transportation of tents
- Sebastian, Jasper, Roger, Josh, Wendy are volunteering for Hat's Off Day

### Assessment Ride:

[https://docs.google.com/document/d/12EB\\_0i\\_KT5dQsnURfAuN6EswAGmSKyMoCJT\\_AuJENb/c/edit#heading=h.gnzi7w9tbvgc](https://docs.google.com/document/d/12EB_0i_KT5dQsnURfAuN6EswAGmSKyMoCJT_AuJENb/c/edit#heading=h.gnzi7w9tbvgc)

### Ride Marshalls:

- Jasper and Sebastian did training and now can host group rides
- Very important for a group ride is all participants must wear a helmet, sign waver,
- HUB didn't mention that any one needs first aid, but maybe they do
- Continue to discuss over discord

### Meeting with City:

- Next meeting, we have to convince the city to put green paint on MUPs, even when pedestrians are present

- See for example, in Vancouver

Douglas Crossing:

- Use the Rupert, Renfrew, Winston as examples instead of West Vancouver
- We decide we will send the letter out

Discord:

- Need to figure out how to add rules to the server
-